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July 2021 

 

Dear Optum360 2021 Current Procedural Coding Customer: 

The American Medical Association (AMA) has issued the following update. Additional information on 
these codes can be found at https://www.ama-assn.org/practice-management/cpt. 

The AMA has issued the following changes effective July 1, 2021: 

1. The resequenced  icon has been added to 0646T; this code will now follow 0570T 
2. The FDA approval pending icon has been removed from 90677 

Our customer service team is available to answer any questions at 1.800.464.3649, option 1.  

Thank you for your patience and support of our ongoing efforts to deliver high-quality products. We 
value you as an Optum360 customer.  

Sincerely, 

Optum360 

www.optum360coding.com 
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